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Town of Goshen 

Planning Board 

Minutes of June 4, 2014 

 

Members Present:  Doug O’Clair, Chair; Alicea Bursey, Vice-Chair; Chip Ball; Bruce Nadeau 

 

Chair O’Clair called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.   

 

 

MINUTES 
 

The Board reviewed the minutes of May 15, 2014. 

 

Ms. Bursey informed Chair O'Clair that there was no representative at the May 15 meeting from 

the Conservation Commission to discuss CIP needs. 

 

Chair O'Clair stated that the Conservation Commission has their own funding through the current 

use change tax, so they do not need to participate in the CIP. 

 

Ms. Bursey made a motion to accept the minutes of May 15, 2014 as written.  Mr. Ball 

seconded the motion.  All in favor. 

 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

 

CIP 

 

Chair O'Clair advised the Board that the next step in the CIP process is to make a preliminary list 

of priorities for the CIP and to go through the Masterplan and make sure there is nothing to be 

proposed in the CIP that would be in conflict with the Masterplan.   

 

The Board agreed that two of the top priorities that the Town should address is the need for a 

quality education for the students and to maintain/improve the infrastructure of the Town.   

 

PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Chair O'Clair informed the Board that he attended the Mt. Sunapee Advisory meeting on June 3, 

2014.  There has not been a decision rendered on the law suit at this point in time.  Anything that 

is planned this year does not affect Goshen.  There are no residential proposals in this five-year 

plan.   

 

COMMUNICATIONS 
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OTHER BUSINESS 

 

The Board discussed the issue of enforcement of zoning ordinances. 

 

 

Mr. Nadeau made a motion to adjourn.  Ms. Bursey seconded the motion.  All in favor.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 

 

Next meeting:  June 19, 2014 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Linda Plunkett 

Recording Secretary 


